
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Criminal Law Update – Presented by Adam Levin  
of the Winnebago County District Attorney’s Office 

 
Place: Primo – 2605 Jackson Street, Oshkosh WI 54901 
  
Time: Tuesday, March 19th, Noon – 1:30pm 
 
Cost: $13.00 – to the Winnebago County Bar Association 
 
RSVP: no later than Friday, March 15th to Brenda: 

bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 
 
Mark your calendars for these CLE Presentations 
  

April 16 Case Law Update presented by Judge Tom Gritton 

 

April 18 Mentor Training  1:00 – 4:00pm at Primo, Oshkosh 

  Tim Pierce from WI State Bar will be among the speakers 

  There will be at least 1 Ethics Credit approved for this training 

 

May 21 Business Meeting – Elections, etc. 

 

 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

David Rashid – President 

Edmund Jelinski – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/Tom Chalchoff - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



Remley & Sensennbrenner, S.C. – An AV-rated law firm in Neenah, Wisconsin is 
seeking an associate attorney, experience preferred. Practice areas: Estate planning, 
Probate & Elder Law, Taxes, Real Estate. Position offers partnership potential, good working 
environment, comprehensive benefits package and competitive salary. Submit cover letter & 
resume in confidence to: Office Manager, 219 E. Wisconsin Ave., Neenah WI 54956. Email: 
jweisshahn@remleylaw.com 
 
 
Legal Assistance Clinic - The Winnebago County Bar Association provides a free legal 
clinic at various public libraries in the county.  We are always in need of attorneys in all 
practice areas, to help at the clinics.   
 
The locations are:  
 
Menasha Public Library on 1st Tuesday each month;  
Neenah Public Library on 2nd Tuesday each month; and  
Oshkosh Public Library on 3rd Tuesday each month.   
 
All clinics are from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m.  Even if you can only come for an hour, we can use 
your help!  This is a very important service we are able to offer our community. 
 
 

Winnebago County Bar Photograph 
 
As you have heard us mention this year, it’s time for another WCBA Member composite 
picture.  That means, if you are a member of the Winnebago County Bar Association and 
would like to be represented in the composite picture that will hang at the Winnebago 
County Courthouse there are a few steps you need to take in the next three weeks. 
 
The WCBA has contracted with Thompson Photo Imagery in Oshkosh to coordinate 
individual portrait sittings against a more flattering background (than just black) and provide 
a composite plaque for the Winnebago County Courthouse. 
 
Member Attorneys wishing to be included will need to call Thompson Photo at 920-235-
5830 and set up an individual executive portrait session, which should take no 
longer than 10 – 15 minutes (this individual sitting is at no cost to you). A block of time for 
your firm’s attorneys can be arranged as well if you would like to purchase additional group 
or individual shots at your own personal expense for your private or business use. 
 
Thompson Photo is available to start coordinating sessions and taking pictures 
on Monday, March 11th, and will continue to do so through Friday, March 29th for 
the Winnebago County Bar Association. 
 
The studio is located at 114 High Street, Oshkosh, WI 54901 
 
Thank you for scheduling an appointment and being a part of the Winnebago County Bar 
Association in such a memorable manner. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask –  



 
David Rashid, President  drashidlaw@tds.net 
EJ Jalinski, Vice President Elect  ejjelinski@sbcglobal.net 
Liz Nevitt, Secretary  liz@nevittlawoffice.com 
Brenda Marks, Legal Secretary  bmarks@azco-inc.com 
 


